
Code of Conduct 

The Cumbria Association of Local Councils have stated the following: 

“The monitoring officers for the district councils and the county council have 
been working over an extended period to agree a code of conduct that was 
uniform for all councillors in Cumbria. 

Copeland borough council have through full council adopted the document 
and all local councils in Copeland should now adopt the code at your next 
council meeting. It is attached. 

Once adopted each councillor should be provided with a copy” 

Councillors were provided with this on 29th July 2022 and this should be 
adopted to align us with the other councils. 

 

 


